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Happy Thursday, Charger Family!
It is so hard to believe that this is the last week of July! I hope that you have all enjoyed your
summer break so far. If you did not receive your summermailer, please call the main office.
We have extra packets available if you would like to pick one up.

Inside the summermailer are papers that need to be returned to school on or before the first
day of school. EdChoice acceptance letters will be mailed to your home from the State of
Ohio. When you receive that, please sign it and return it to the school office so that we can
accept your scholarship. With the changes in legislation, these letters may be delayed, so do
not worry if you have not received them.

Many people have been trying to arrange a time to meet to trade, swap, sell, or buy uniforms.
OnMonday, August 7, from 6:00-7:30 p.m. I will open up the gym so families can bring
uniform items to swap, trade or sell. If you need to buy or get some things that might be free,
come on over to the gym. The school is supplying a safe place to do this. Families are to set
their own prices and have their ownmoney for change, etc.

All students will be wearing the required gym uniform next school year. The link for
Greybot Ink is https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament and can be found on our
school website. Orders MUST be placed by Tuesday, August 1 in order to be delivered by the
first day of school. Some families have shared that the youth size small sweatpants are too
long for their K-2 students and the company doesn't have XS in sweatpants. For K-2 only
that have this issue, please find a royal blue pair of sweatpants that fit your child until they
grow into the size youth small.

Blessings of the Backpacks is the new name for School Supply Drop Off. This event will be on
Friday, August 18 and begin in the church at 5:00 p.m. Fr. Mike will be doing a small blessing
for the families and for the start of the school year. Following the blessing, families will be
released to school to meet teachers and see the classrooms. This is an open house and
teachers will be present until 7:00 p.m. There will be food trucks out behind the middle
school building, so you can get dinner too!

Kindergarten families, students will be phased into the school year. Half of the class will be
coming on Tuesday, August 22 and the other half onWednesday, August 23. All of the
students will then come on Thursday, August 24. Parents will receive a separate email with
the list of students for each day.

https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:

● August 1- Gym orders are due to Greybot in order to be delivered
by 8/22/23

● August 7- Uniform Swap, Sell, and Trade- School gym 6:00-7:30 p.m.
● August 18- Blessing of the Backpacks, Meet the Teacher, Food Trucks
● August 22- First Day of School!

The Charger Family Newsletter will move back to weekly letters beginning Thursday, August
10.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Blessings,

Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal


